Welcome to Sixth Grade!

I am so excited for the year to begin! I am really
looking forward to having your child in my class this
year! Let me introduce myself for those of you who
dont know me. My name is Erin Funk. I was born and
raised in Weatherford and still live there. I graduated
high school from Corn Bible Academy and went on to get
my Elementary Education degree from SWOSU. If you
ever have any questions or concerns, please feel free tfo
call or e-mail me anytime. I check my personal e-mail
more often than my school e-mail so I have included it
at the bottom. Please read over this handbook and let
me know if you have any questions about our classroom
policies. I cant wait to see what the Lord has in store
for us this year!

Erin Funk
580-774-98l1
yellowbug706@hotmail.com




